

In view of the discussion meeting with the Director and the Deputy Director, which was held on 7the February 2017, the following are the proposals for the kind approval of the Director and the Deputy Director:

1. Two (2) posts of General Secretary (Students' Welfare) may be created in Technology Students' Gymkhana.

2. A post of General Secretary (Students' Welfare) may be created in all the Halls of Residence.

If approved, these posts may be created from the Autumn Semester 2017-2018.

(M. Bhattacharjee) Dean (SA)

Deputy Director

For (1) will it be one male and one female? Kindly clarity.

For (1) it mill be one male and one penale. M. Bhelt 12/9/17 Director Director